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Attention, MBA Software Customers
Editorial Staff

Editor's note: When Dynamic Chiropractic began receiving phone calls and e-mails from doctors of
chiropractic who were experiencing some Y2K-related problems with certain versions of MBA
software, we contacted the company and asked them to address these concerns. Below is a letter
from MBA that should clear up any concerns. Should you have any additional questions, please
contact MBA at the telephone number or e-mail address provided.
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